

Dog Judges Educational Foundation, Inc.

Dr. Gerard C. Penta President

200 Lakeside Way

Greensburg, Pennsylvanía 15601

phone: 724-420-5473

e-mail: gcpenta@comcast.net

August 20, 2019

Jane Clymer, Secretary 3385 Upland Road Lost Springs, KS 66859-9654

Dear Jane,

I would like to invite your Club to become one of our Parent Club Donors to the Dog Judges Educational *Foundation. Also, I wish to thank your Club for your past support of the American Dog Show Judges Advanced Institute by providing presenters and dogs for this outstanding program. The participation of our Parent Clubs has been a valuable asset to this educational program. We are pleased to work with you to insure the preservation of the purebred dog.

In cooperation with Parent Clubs like yours, we have structured a learning format which provides a Parent Club approved, breed-specific, seminar reinforced by a same-day judging workshop. This format, developed by the Dog Judges Educational Foundation, and implemented over the past twenty years at the American Dog Show Judges Advanced Institute, has become the gold standard for judges education throughout the country. All current breed-specific educational institutes for dog show judges have been modeled after this program.

I am writing to ask your Club to become a Parent Club Contributor to the Dog Judges Educational Foundation, Inc., a 501c3 corporation which produces the American Dog Show Judges Advanced Institute. Your gift will help us maintain the high standards for which this Institute has been so widely recognized.

Some Parent Club Contributors send us a donation every year and then increase that amount in the year that their breed is being offered. Others with more limited funds, contribute only when their breed is being presented. Either way we greatly appreciate whatever level of financial support you may wish to offer. Given the close relationship between the objectives of our Parent Clubs and the Dog Judges Educational Foundation we hope we can rely on your support. Enclosed please find a Parent Club Donation Form and a return envelope. Your gift will be recognized in the Institute Program. Thank you for your consideration.

For the Dog Judges Educational Foundation, I am

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Gerard C. Penta

President

Dog Judges Educational Foundation, Inc.

PS - Your breed will be presented at the next Institute in March of 2020 in Louisville, KY.